
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/8/2013 2:28:28 PM
To: hcf@cpuc.ca.gov (hcf@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Disconnection update — Thursday 17Jan 900a 

Hazlyn -

Thanks for the call back. Thursday 17Jan at 900a works for us. I’ll be bringing Nick 
Glero and Redacted ; who are director and manager in the credit group.

Have a great day!

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0310259
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